
Dear Purple Team Parents/Guardians, 

We are compiling an email group list so that we can send important school-related 

information to you via email.  Please provide any email address(es) that you would like to 

have added to this list : 

 
Your Child’s Name:______________________________________________________________ 
 

Name  Email Address 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Thank you for your support! 

Purple Team Teachers   

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Dear Purple Team Parents/Guardians, 

To follow-up after our ‘Meet the Teacher’ night last Wednesday, we are wondering if you would 

let your name stand as a potential volunteer for school activities, such as dances, fundraisers, 

breakfast program, school trips etc.  Also, if you have a special skill and would be willing to share 

your knowledge and time with the students of HMS or those students on the purple team (via a club, team or 

special presentation, etc) could you please indicate below.  Please return this sheet to your child’s HR teacher.   

Your Name Volunteering Preference or Special Interest w details 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

We truly appreciate your support! 

Purple Team Teachers and HMS   


